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Mrs A Dilion

Solicitor to the Inquiry

Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Arthur House

41 Arthur Street

Belfast

BT14GB

Dear Madam

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- RAYCHEL
FERGUSON CLINICAL

I refer to the above, to your letter dated 7™ January and to our letter dated 17"
January 2013. We confirm we have received further instructions in response to
question 7 of your letter.

Our client raised this question with the technical staff. Our client instructs that
there is only one member of the current technical staff in ICT who worked in the
former Altnagelvin Trust in 2001. The staff member can recall that the ward areas
did have internet access, although there was not the same volume of PCs in use
“then as there are today. He confirmed there was no policy to restrict access in
any way.,

This concludes our client’s response in this matter.

Yours faithfully

-
ravs

Aéﬁnston

Solicitor
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